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Hamilton-Wentoworth Catholic District School Board
Believing, Achieving, Serving

December 22, 2010 Chairperson of the Board
Mr PJ Daly

Chair and Members of

City of Hamilton Planning Committee

c/o Alexandra Rawlings, MSc, RPP, AMCT
Alexandra.rawlings@hamilton.ca

Dear Chair and Members of the Planning Committee:

On behalf of the Hamilton-Wentworth Catholic District School Board, I am requesting the
opportunity to appear as a delegation at your February 15, 2011 Committee Meeting.
Accompanying as part of the delegation will be Mr Dave Morrissey, Controller of Plant and Mr
Vince Ramelli, Manager of Planning, Statistics and Transportation.

For your information you will find attached correspondence we sent to Mr. T. Redmond
(Director of Building and Licensing) April 11, 2005 and more recently June 23, 2010 to Mayor
Fisenberger. As you will note this matter has been of urgency to our Board for a number of
years.

We would very much appreciate the opportunity to present our views and discuss the matter with
you

Yours very truly
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Patrick J. Daly
Chairperson of the Board

cc. P Amos
P. Pace-Gubekjian
D. Morrissey
V. Ramelli
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